
Hello Ms. Hernandez, 

 

I'm writing to express my feelings on HB3494A.  

I oppose this bill because it's still allowing declawing & devocalization of both cats & dogs - 

both of which are extremely inhumane & unnecessary practices. 

 

Thank you for taking time to listen. 

 

Lauren Kelley 

3829 SE 66th Ave 

Portland, OR 97206 

 


